
 
 

 

 

 
Two Riverfront Plaza | Newark, NJ 07102-5490 

 

Ben Botros, Project Manager 
Safety, Compliance and Quality Assurance 

Request for Confidentiality 

November 11, 2020 

PCTP-20-F005 

Federal Communication Commission 

Equipment Authorization Division / Application Processing Branch 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

 

To whom it may concern; 

Panasonic Corporation of North America hereby authorizes Nemko AS to act on our behalf in all matters relating 

to the preparation of TCB Certification application for the below described product. Any and all acts carried out 

by Nemko AS on our behalf shall have the same effects as acts of our own for a period of six months from the 

date of this letter.    

 

Type Filing: Original Application for UPCS Cordless Telephone Base Station 2 

FCC ID: ACJ96NKX-TGD560A 

FCC Rule Part:  FCC Part 15, Subpart B (JAB), C (DTS) and D (UPCS) 

 

Request For Permanent Confidentiality 
In accordance with provisions of Sections §§0.457(d) and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules and Section 

552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act, we request permanent confidentiality for exhibits, which 

contain:  

(1) Description of Electrical Circuitry;  

(2) Schematic Diagrams of Base Unit and RF Unit; and  

(3) Base Unit Block Diagram.   

The transmitter is not user adjustable and does not have a Tune-Up Procedure.  These exhibits contain 

proprietary, confidential and trade secrets material, which would not be routinely made available for public 

inspection. 

 

Request For Short-Term Confidentiality 
In accordance with FCC Public DA 04-1705, we request 180 day short-term confidentiality, starting from the 

from the issuance of equipment authorization date, for exhibits, which contain:  

(1) External Photographs of Base Unit and RF Unit;  

(2) Internal Photographs of Base Unit and RF Unit;  

(3) Test Setup Photographs; and  

(4) User Manual.   

These exhibits contain pre-market information, which could give our competitors unfair advantage should this 

information be released before this product is actually introduced into the common marketplace. 

 
 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

Ben Botros 

Project Manager  

Panasonic Corporation of North America 

Product Safety and Compliance Department 

 
 


